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The PVS Technical Committee had the following activity last month.

Meet Announcements – The Technical Committee has been working with the PVS 
Administrator on the meet announcements for the SC Senior Championships and the 
14&U Junior Olympic Championships meets.

Online Meet Entry (OME) for SC Senior Championships – The OME for SC Senior 
Championships is not set up and ready.  I had Josh Fowler at USA-S look it over to 
make sure it was done correctly.  It is ready for the entry period to open on January 
30th.  The OME for SC Junior Championships will be done in the coming weeks.

Junior Olympic Qualifiers – The spreadsheet showing the JO qualifiers has been 
updated to include all the meets through December.  The data indicates the meet 
should not be any larger than last year.  But, it may also be not that much smaller. 
The spreadsheets will be updated after the January and February meets.  I 
acknowledge the work of Jim Thompson on processing the data.

Comments and suggestions are always welcome.

Tim Husson
Chair, Technical Committee
thusson@comcast.net
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